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4th January 2024 

After-School Clubs this Term 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are launching our new clubs that will run throughout the spring term. Please see the table below and if you 
would like your child to attend a club, complete the permission slip at the bottom of this letter. As places are limited, 
we cannot guarantee that every child will have a place and we may have to split the groups over each half term.  
 
The following new clubs will run until 4.15pm each day: 
 

Monday Year 1 & 2 Indoor Games 

Tuesday  Year 5 & 6 Indoor Games 

Wednesday  Year 3 & 4 Indoor Games 

 
Permission slips must be returned by morning registration on Thursday 11th January 2024. Unfortunately, slips 
received after this time will not be accepted. We will confirm places at clubs and provide further details on the 
Friday. You will only receive communication if your child has received a club place. 
 
Should your child not have a club place, please remember that there will be further opportunities in the year ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C. McClay 

 

Mr. C. McClay 
Principal 

 
Please keep this for your reference and only return the slip below 

 
 

 
Spring After-School Clubs  

 
 
Child’s Name: …..……………………………………………….  Class: …………… 
 
I would like my child to attend: 
 
Year 1 & 2 Indoor Games (Monday)                                 Year 5 & 6 Indoor Games (Tuesday) 
 
Year 3 & 4 Indoor Games (Wednesday)                     
 
 
My child is in Year 5 or Year 6 and has permission to walk home alone  
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

 

 


